Mitchell Township Board
February 7, 2017
Meeting Minutes

The Special Meeting of the Mitchell Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Brimm, on
Tuesday, February 7, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at the Mitchell Township Hall, 6849 W. Tower Road, Curran,
Michigan.

Members present: Supervisor Carla Brimm, Clerk Donita Charron, Treasurer Kevin Small, Trustee
Paula Taylor

Members absent: None

Others present: Deputy Clerk Gwen Mallett

Public presence: None

The meeting was held to discuss the County discontinuing the distribution of the Federal PLT Funds
to the Townships over a three year term, reducing the amount by a 1/3 until the Township would be
receiving no funds in 2019. The consensus of the Board was that this would be an extreme hardship
because that amount represents over 10% of the annual budget. A representation of the Board will
meet with the County Commissioners on Wednesday, February 8, 2017 and state our trepidation on
how the cutting of these funds will affect the Township’s well being.

Public Comments — none

Next meeting February 13, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned 5:40 p.m.
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Donita Charron, Clerk Carla Brimm, Supervisor
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